
 
 

 
 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of the City of 
West Hollywood, at their regular meeting held on Thursday, November 3 
2022, has officially continued the item (notated below) to Thursday, 
December 1, 2022. 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

8527-8555 SANTA MONICA BOULEVARD, AND 
8532-8552 N. WEST KNOLL DRIVE  
WEST HOLLYWOOD, CALIFORNIA 

 
SUBJECT:  Continued from Thursday, September 15, 2022.  The Planning 
Commission will hold a public hearing to consider a request to demolish all 
existing structures on six contiguous parcels, and construct a new five story, 
mixed-use development, and certify a final environmental impact report, for 
the properties located at 8527-8555 Santa Monica Boulevard and 8532-
8552 N. West Knoll Drive, West Hollywood, California. 

  

David K. Gillig 
  
DAVID K. GILLIG 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 

 
AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 
 
State of California )  
County of Los Angeles )  
City of West Hollywood )  
 
I declare under penalty of perjury that I am employed by the City of West Hollywood in the Office of the City Clerk, and that this document was posted on: 
 
Date:  November 4, 2022 
Signature:\\Alyssa T. Poblador\\   
Office of the City Clerk 

 
Мы сообщаем вам об обсуждении проекта. Для дополнительной 
информации на русском языке звоните: 323-848-6826. 

 

City of West Hollywood 
Planning and Development 
Services Department 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
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